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M E R R Y

C H R I S T M A S

From everyone at the Tri-County Technical College Foundation, we wish 
you a bright & merry Christmas full of peace, wonder and love.

We hope this season brings you lots of joy!

Merry Christmas and may you have a Happy New Year!

Vice President of Institutional Advancement & Business Relations
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